
Broader Public Sector Accountability  

Community Living Durham North is designated as a broader public sector organization and, as 

such, complies with the Broader Public Sector Accountability Act (BPSAA) and related 

Directives. This includes making its rules and practices regarding procurement, expenses and 

perquisites available to the public via our corporate website.  

All of our policies are posted on this website. Click Accountability, above, and go to Policies 

and Procedures.  

The policies most relevant to the BPSAA are: 

A-14 Procurement, Purchasing and Accounts Payable Protocols

A-19 Expenses Eligible for Reimbursement

A-22 Ontario Broader Public Sector (BPS) Supply Chain Code of Ethics

A-23 Perquisites (Perks)

Community Living Durham North does not use public or donated funds to provide perquisites to 

any of its volunteers or employees.  
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